
 
 
 

HVAC Career Tour 
Thursday, April 6 

 
HVAC is one of the top five in-demand careers in the state of 
Minnesota.  Students considering this career can go through a 
two-year technical program, can go through an apprenticeship 
program with the Pipefitters union, or can go directly to work and 
through on-the-job training can learn about the industry.  On April 6, 
students will see a variety of potential pathways to this lucrative 
career.   
 
Schedule: 
Depart from STEP at 8:00 
Visit Minneapolis College 
Visit Dunwoody College of Technology 
Lunch (bring a bag lunch or money to purchase lunch) 
Visit Auer Steel 
Return to STEP at 1:45 

* Students may either drive home or ride the shuttle bus back to their home high school. 
 
 

Turning in this permission slip does not guarantee you a spot on the trip. Space is 
limited, priority will be given in this order: Seniors with demonstrated interest, undecided 
seniors, juniors, sophomores and then freshmen.   


